
In order to comply with the requirements of the Asbestos Hazard 

Emergency Response Act (AHERA) of 1987, 40 CFR Part 763- Asbestos 

Containing Materials in Schools, South Rock Creek Public School has 

been inspected and an asbestos Management Plan was developed 

outlining sampling analyses and response actions if necessary. The 

Management Plan is available for viewing in the Superintendent’s office 

from 7:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m., Monday through Friday. 


